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Sounds Star Moments  

“We’re singing in the 
rain…...what a glorious 
feeling……” Happy September 
everyone! 

 

 

 

This week we been incredibly busy in school. 
Our Year 3—6 pupils are now all set up with 
their Accelerated Reader books and quizzing has 
already started. I wonder who will be the first 
to reach their targets?!?!  

 

 

 

Mrs Allen and myself attended a Primary Writing 
Project Day on Tuesday (alongside 8 other 
primary schools) and shared our fantastic 
writing and progress that we have seen over 
the past year. We have been amazed at how 
enthusiastic our children are with their writing 
and we can’t wait to share this with you all on 
Parents Evening. 
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Upcoming Events   

24/9/18—Y3-6 Quad Kids  

25-28/9/18—Y5/6 trip to France 

4/10/18—Tag Rugby competition @ 

Crewe Vagrants 

8/10/18—Harvest Festival @ 

Sound & Broomhall Chapel 

24/10/18—Team Day 

25/10/18—PTA Cinema night 

26/10/18-Break up for half term 

 

PLEASE SEE THE LAST PAGE  

FOR A COMPREHENSIVE LIST  

OF DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

UP UNTIL CHRISTMAS. 

 

Diamond 

Sammy & Robert—Independence 

Jodie-Lee & Austin—Caring 

Luca-Resilience 

Emerald 

Summer—Independence 

Jack & Rueben– Resilience 

Ruby  

Jacob-Independence  

Louisa—Resilience 

Sapphire 

Bethany—Independence 

Summer Rose—Resilience 

Onyx— 

Oscar & Bradley —Curiosity 

Jack, Freddie & Henry—Teamwork 

Will—Superstar 
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On Monday, all the children across all year groups voted for their new 
Year 6 Team Captains/Vice Captains/Sports Captains. Sound & District 
Primary School would like to proudly present them to you….our Captains 

for 2018-2019 are:- 

 

Head Boy & Girl 

Jake & Billie 

 

 

 

Churche’s Mansion (red) 

Isabelle (Captain), Charlie (Vice), Serenetie 
(Sports) & Marcus (Sports) 

 

Sweet Briar Hall (green) 

Harrison (Captain), Will & Will (Sports) 

 

Shrewbridge Lodge (blue) 

Lucy (Sports), Troy (Captain), Sam (Vice)  

& Daisy (Vice) 

 

Combermere Abbey (yellow) 

Hayden (Captain) & Ella (Sports)   
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Across the school, children have had a very busy week making lots of 

democratic choices! On Monday, each child in the school voted for their Year Six 
team, sports and vice captains! Well done to all the Year Six children who had 

prepared such brilliant, captivating speeches for their teams to help vote for the 
roles! 

Later in the week, children thought about whether they would like to put 
themselves forward to being in the Sound Achievement Team and we had our 

polling day on Thursday. 

 

The Sound Achievement Team works together on lots of important jobs. Each year 
group has two representatives and is joined by the Head Boy and Girl. We can’t 

wait to get started on our busy jobs!  

 

Well done children at Sound! 
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Buddies 

We had a wonderful time meeting our Reception and Year Six buddies! Already we 

have shared stories, learnt some new playtime games and even 

made up a very secret buddy handshake! We 

have lots of exciting buddy activities 

planned for the year which we can’t wait to 

get started with!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Super New Starters 

   

 

It’s hard to believe the Reception children have only been at school a few weeks! 

They are doing so well in school getting used to the school and class routines 

and they are already working hard to be a Sound Superstar! It’s wonderful to 

see the children finding out about the world and making lots of new friends! We 

can’t wait for all the fun we will have this year! Written by Mrs Styles 
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Car Park 

Please make sure that you park in the parent car park as if  

you were in a lined public car park. A lot of parents are  

leaving large amounts of space between their car and others,  

and this is therefore forcing some to have to park on Sound Lane. The lane is 
too narrow to do this and if we are not careful there will be an accident. If we 

all work together, we can ensure the safety of all our children, our parents and 
carers and our local community. 

In addition to this, the car park at the front of school is for STAFF only. NO 
children are allowed to be dropped off at the front of school and the layby is 

for the bus only. Whitchurch Road is a fast road and any dropping off or 
picking up here presents a high risk of accident. The gates to the car park will be 

closed from 8-9am and 2.30-5pm. Many thanks for your co-operation.   

 

School Lottery Draw 
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Key Autumn Term dates 

Throughout the Autumn term: 

Monday afternoons - Y3/4 Swimming  

Thursday afternoons - Forest School. - Year 2 during Autumn 1 and Year 1 during Autumn 2. 

September 

Monday 24th – Quad Kids Competition Y3-6 

Tuesday 25th – Friday 28th - Year 5/6 trip to France 

October 

Monday 1st – Cross Country competition Y3-6 

Wednesday 3rd – ‘Stay and Learn’ session in Reception Class from 2.30pm 

Thursday 4th – Tag Rugby Y5/6 

Monday 8th – Harvest Festival (Reception and Key Stage 1 at 9.30am. Key Stage 2 at 10.40am). 

Thursday 18th – Star Day (information to relevant parents/carers will be sent) 

Tuesday 23rd – Parents’ Afternoon (1.15pm – 3pm) 

Wednesday 24th – Parents’ Evening (3.20pm – 6pm) 

Thursday 25th – Year 2 parents invited to Forest School for their final session 

Thursday 25th – PTA Halloween Disco 

Friday 26th – Break up for half term 

November 

Monday 5th – School reopens for Autumn 2 

Tuesday 6th – Open day for parents of potential 2019/2020 starters 

Monday 5th to Friday 9th - Remembrance Week at Sound. 

Friday 9th – Remembrance Exhibition open after school 

Thursday 22nd – Flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 5 
December  

Wednesday 5th - Year 1/2 production in the afternoon at 1.30. Reception production in the evening at 
5pm. 

Thursday 6th – Reception Christmas Production at 1.30pm. Year 1/2 Christmas Production in the 
evening at 5pm. 

Thursday 13th December – PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 14th – Robin Hood Pantomime 

Wednesday 19th – KS2 (Y3,4,5,6) Carol Concert Performances. 3.30pm and 5.30pm start times. 

Thursday 20th - Year 1 parents invited to Forest School for their final session 

Friday 21st – Break up for Christmas! 

 
Back in school for the Spring term on Monday 7th January. 

 

We will inform you of any new dates to be added to our calendar as they are confirmed. More details about events, 
such as the Remembrance activities and our Christmas events will be given nearer to the time on this newsletter. 
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